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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 1, 2007

TO: Honorable Dennis Bonnen, Chair, House Committee on Environmental Regulation 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3359 by Smith, Todd (Relating to standards for the issuance of a preconstruction permit 
under the Clean Air Act for certain electric generating facilities.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would prohibit the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) from granting a 
permit for the initial construction of a new electric generating facility (EGF) if emissions from the 
proposed facility would do any of the following: cause or contribute to air pollution in a nonattainment 
area; cause an area to be designated a nonattainment area; or negatively affect compliance with the 
state implementation plan. The bill’s provisions would apply only to EGF applications received on or 
after the effective date of the Act, September 1, 2007. 

The TCEQ reports that it would not incur any significant costs in implementing the provisions of the 
bill. 

The TCEQ reports that the bill should not have a significant fiscal impact on local governments 
owning or managing EGFs.
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